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Keeping Everyone Safe

All leaders and associates working with MIYPS have a responsibility for the safeguarding and protection of children.

All adults must remember that the welfare of children is the paramount consideration of MIYPS.

The vast majority of adults working with MIYPS act professionally, providing a supportive and safe secure environment.

MIYPS has a clear policy relating to Safeguarding and Child Welfare Best Practice policies available from MIYPS.

What follows are summary points and guidance notes on these issues.

If you have concern over the welfare of any child you should alert the following person:

Claire Thomas
Principal of MIYPS
· All children will be treated equally and with respect and dignity; 

· The welfare of each child will always be put first; 
· You must not discuss or make inappropriate or insensitive remarks to the children;
· You should be aware that even well intentioned physical contact might be misconstrued;
· You should not promise any child confidentiality if they wish to tell you something or disclose information of a sensitive nature to you;
· You should avoid confrontation, demeaning or humiliating behaviour;
· You must behave in a manner which is a role model to children;
Avoid where possible one to one situations. If this is not possible within the role you are undertaking then, please ask for guidance from the Nominated leaders and the Principal.
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If a child Discloses to you;
Do
· Listen

· Do reassure the child

· Do tell them you will have to inform the Principal and the nominated Safeguarding and Child Welfare leader.

DO NOT
· Do not promise confidentiality

· Do not ask leading questions

· Do not investigate

PLEASE REPORT YOUR CONCERNS TO THE PRINCIPAL AND NOMINATED LEADERS
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Thank You
Leaders and adult volunteers have a crucial role to play in shaping the lives of young people. They have a unique opportunity to interact with children in ways that affirm and support the MIYPS objectives and ethos. 

These notes have been produced to help 

Establish the safest possible environment, reducing the risk of leaders and adults being placed in difficult positions or being falsely accused of improper or inappropriate behaviour.

Thank you to all those associated with MIYPS for your continued support and commitment to our productions.

Claire Thomas Principal
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CONTACT DETAILS 
www.miyps.com
or
merseaislandyoungplayers@aol.co.uk
Mobile - 07793221339

Claire Thomas- Principal
�





Mersea Island Young Players


Guidance for Adults Working with MIYPS





This leaflet provides some guidance on working safely with our children and tells you what to do if you have a concern about a child.











Please read it carefully and do not hesitate to ask if you require any further information.





Claire Thomas


Principal of MIYPS
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